


Dear Sir, I would like to voice my concerns over the building heights that are being discussed at 

present. I am against any  building height over the recommended height that is set at the present. 

I would also like the railway to stay put until such stage that there is a decent plan that will 

compensate for the removal of the heavy rail line. 

Regards 

 




